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Jessica Evans, a junior at Alfred University, recently traveled with the Citizens for Space Exploration (CSE)-Texas to
Washington, D.C., to speak with congressional members.The 2005 graduate of Paducah Tilghman High School,
Paducah, KY, spoke about increasing funding for NASA to the level of 1 percent of the national budget. CSE-Texas is
a committee which functions under the guidance of the Bay Area Houston Economic Partnership.


